

## **South East London**

Directorate of Corporate Affairs
NHS South East London
1 Lower Marsh
Waterloo
London
SE1 7NT

Faisel Baig

Email: <a href="margaret.benbow@nhs.net">margaret.benbow@nhs.net</a>
Website: <a href="margaret.benbow@nhs.net">www.selondon.nhs.uk</a>

Switchboard: 020 3049 4444 Direct line 020 7206 3223

28 February 2012

Ref: GREENQTR4/1112/011 (GREENWICH)

Dear Faisel,

**Re: Freedom of Information Request** 

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act.

In response to your request: - Prescriptions dispensed from Blackheath surgeries

The information provided below relates to the months of November and December 2011.

Manor Brook Surgery - 27,567 items
Shooters Hill at 201 Holbourne Road - 5,373 items
Shooters Hill Marlborough Lane Charlton: this information is not available, as the practice is part of a larger organisation and is not broken down to this site alone.

This information is provided in accordance with our statutory obligations under the Freedom of Information Act. Please note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003, NHS South East London and its PCTs ask not to receive unsolicited marketing communications.

Provision of this information does not constitute permission for its commercial re-use in the terms of the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.

You are free to use the information for your own use, including for non-commercial research purposes. The information may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. However, any

A partnership of Primary Care Trusts in Bromley, Greenwich, Lambeth, Lewisham, Southwark and Bexley Care Trust

Chair: Caroline Hewitt Chief Executive: Andrew Kenworthy

other type of re-use, for example, by publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require the permission of the copyright owner.

If you are dissatisfied with how your request has been handled, you can complain in writing to me at the above address or email <a href="margaret.benbow@nhs.net">margaret.benbow@nhs.net</a>. If, after we have addressed your complaint, you remain dissatisfied with how we have responded, you are entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner. Details are shown at <a href="http://www.ico.gov.uk/">http://www.ico.gov.uk/</a>

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available from the Information Commissioner's Office:

Wycliffe House. Water Lane Wilmslow SK9 5AF

Telephone 01625 545700

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

**Margaret Benbow** 

**Freedom of Information Manager** 

Chair: Caroline Hewitt Chief Executive: Andrew Kenworthy